

Dear Columbine Membership,

We hope this letter finds you well, and we acknowledge and apologize for the continued inconvenience our Parker location's temporary closure has caused our membership and community.

Following the temporary closure due to COVID-19, the Credit Union, like many employers, has been unable to fill open positions that would allow sufficient staffing to reopen the location.

After much consideration and discussion with the Board of Directors, we have chosen not to renew our lease and will be officially and permanently closing our Parker branch as of 03/31/2023.

While this branch is closing, our Dry Creek Branch remains fully operational and ready to help you in any capacity you may need. We are confident we can continue to meet the needs of our members in this community through our physical branch and suite of online and mobile offerings on our website. We encourage members to take advantage of our digital banking services.

If you have any questions, please contact us by visiting our main location, calling us, visiting our website, or finding the nearest shared branch near you.

Main Location: 4902 E Dry Creek Rd. Centennial, CO 80122

Sincerely,

Arick Williams, MBA
President & CEO

P: **720-283-2356**

E: awilliams@columbinefcu.org

W: columbinefcu.org

Give Us A Call

Find Us Online

Shared Branches

Federally insured by NCUA.

Share this email:







Manage your preferences | **Opt out** using **TrueRemove**® Got this as a forward? **Sign up** to receive our future emails. View this email **online**.

4902 E Dry Creek Rd. Centennial, CO | 80122 US

This email was sent to .

To continue receiving our emails, add us to your address book.